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Increases for Afterschool and Summer Programs in State and Federal Budgets! 
 
Thanks to the tireless work of advocates across
the state and country, we are happy to report that
funding streams supporting afterschool and
summer programs at the state and federal level
received increased investments, which will expand
programming to students across the state. 
 
State Budget 
The Advantage After School Program, which
serves an estimated 16,000 students across the
state, received an increase of $2.5 million over
last year's final budget, restoring it to $22.3
million.

The Empire State After-School Program received
an additional $10 million, and will also be eligible
to nonprofit community based organizations to
now apply for. The next round of funds will be
targeted to areas with high rates of student
homelessness, as well as high need school
districts in Nassau and Suffolk County. 
 
The full state budget analysis can be found �K�H�U�H. 
 
Federal Budget
The FY18 federal budget that passed on March
23rd included a $20 million increase to the 21st
Century Community Learning Centers program,
which should bring an estimated $1.4 million more
to New York. At a time when the President has

proposed the complete elimination of 21st CCLC two years in a row, it was a huge win to see that
21st CCLC was not only maintained, but expanded. 
 

http://networkforyouthsuccess.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Final-Budget-Analysis-18-19.pdf

